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Black History Month 
 

Key Stage 2 continued their engagement in the exploration of Black History 
Month, which has allowed students to deepen their understanding of the  

impact and contributions of Black individuals throughout history. Discussions 
have fostered an appreciation for the rich tapestry of cultural heritage and the 

importance of equality and justice. The students have also participated in  
creative projects, such as dances and making instruments, showcasing their 
learning and demonstrating their respect for diverse histories. Overall, this  

enriching topic has not only broadened the students' historical perspectives but 
has also inspired them to celebrate diversity within their own community.  

Resource Provision 
 

The Resource Provision had an exciting learning opportunity this week as part 
of their Geography curriculum. The children have been learning about where 
different locations are in the school and the directions they will use to get to 

these special locations. The series of lessons ended in the children using their 
locational knowledge to complete a ‘Pumpkin Hunt’. All the children completed 
the task with great confidence and as a treat, had an opportunity  to carve the 

pumpkins in their own designs! 

 

October Half Term 
Monday 21st October—

Friday 1st November 
 

Autumn 2 Term 
Dates 

Monday 4th November—
Friday 20th December 

 
Autumn Parents 

Evening 
Tuesday 26th November & 
Thursday 28th November 

 

SEN Coffee Morning 
LFB Fire Safety 

Workshop 
Thursday 28th November 

 

*Date Change 
Christmas Fete  
Wednesday 11th  

December 
 

Christmas Concerts  
Thursday 19th December 

 

Christmas Holidays 
Monday 23rd December—

Thursday 2nd January 
 

Inset Day 
Friday 3rd January 

No children in school on 
this day 

 

Spring 1 Term Dates 
Monday 6th January—
Friday 14th February 



  
 
 

 

  Show Racism the Red Card 
 

The school came together today to raise money for a very worthy cause 
called, ‘Show Racism the Red Card’. The children have enthusiastically 

engaged in the Show Racism The Red Card Day, a significant event 
that encouraged inclusivity and respect for diversity. As part of this  

initiative, everyone wore red to symbolise their stand against racism and 
discrimination. Activities included discussions on the importance of 

equality and the impact of racism in our society. Students participated in 
group discussions that fostered empathy, helping them to understand 

the emotions and experiences of individuals affected by racism. By  
collaborating on group projects, they developed teamwork skills, while 

also learning to voice their opinions respectfully. The initiative  
empowered students to become advocates for change, promoting a 

positive and inclusive school environment. Their participation in this day 
highlighted their understanding of social responsibility and the crucial 

role they play in creating a respectful community.  
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Presentation Award 
 

Elizabeth 1H 

Amaya 1H 

Tamia 1K 

Andrei 1K 

Haroun 2M 

Don 2M 

Grace 2S 

George 2S 

Kenya 3S 

Edward 3S 

Zainab 3B 

Kyla 3B 

Shanai 4J 

Abdullah 4J 

Elijah 4T 

Kevin 4T 

Caden 5D 

Avinga 5D 

Isabelle 5S 

Ethan 5S 

Raine 6G 

Maya 6G 

Ibrahim 6M 

Kirabo 6M 

Terezia 1H 

Dhuru 1K 

Merub 2S 

Sarita 2M 

Ayana 3S 

Shasmeen 3B 

Alexander 4J 

Luca 4T 

Maryem 5D 

Harry 5S 

Martin 6G 

Hussain 6M 

 

Year 3 Visit to UEL Sports Dock 
 

This week, Year 3 had the privilege to attend a 'Sport In Your Futures' 
event hosted by UEL Sports Dock. Throughout the day, the children had 

an opportunity to participate in different activities such as, basketball, 
cricket, skipping and volleyball. They thoroughly enjoyed their day and 

each of the activities they participated in - learning new skills whilst  
refining the ones they already had! To end the day, the children watched 

a live basketball game to which one child stated 'that was the  
coolest day ever!'   

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=shooting%20stars%20cartoon&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=3yZQH2t4dVqQGM&tbnid=KvkdAHZTZjMmmM:&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartbest.com%2Fshooting-stars-animated&ei=wlwRVOOvLMPraLaKgIAP&bvm=bv.748

